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Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Online Tuition for Years 5 and 6 

  

As you know, some children are unable to attend school and therefore we would like to offer more teacher support 

to children in Years 5 and 6.  This will be in the form of online small group tuition via Microsoft Teams.  

Miss Hodge and Mr O’Brien will be working with children these children using Microsoft TEAMS.  This will be a 

‘virtual conversation’ about the learning, based around the home learning packs.   The sessions will be in small 

groups with other children from their year group.  When this is up and running, we are hoping to run two sessions a 

week.   

Next week we will be sending you, your child’s email and password for TEAMS, along with details of days and times 

for the sessions.  Please can you help your child to set this up and have a look at the videos under Help in the 

Training section.  This will give you an introduction to TEAMS – if you do not already use it.  

The first session, will act as an introduction to TEAMS, so we can see if there are any technical problems that need to 

be ironed out.  The second session will give the children the opportunity to start to work with the teachers and plan 

out what needs to be covered.   

I hope that you will encourage your child to join Mr O’Brien or Miss Hodge in supporting them.  This is obviously a 

new a new way for all of us to work.  Please bear with us as I’m there will be some challenges and hiccups along the 

way. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Michael Dillon 

Headteacher 
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